BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION

ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD

Recommendation Number: 20130904 005d

Consider a petition requesting City consent to the creation of the
Cascades Municipal Utility District No. 1 and make a recommendation to Council on the petition

WHEREAS, the current proposal does not provide enough information to determine whether proposed
Municipal Utility District will provide enhanced environmental protection

Therefore, the Environmental Board recommends postponement of the request to consider a petition
requesting City consent to the creation of the Cascades Municipal Utility District No. 1 and make a
recommendation to Council on the petition until the September 18, 2013 Environmental Board meeting.

The following Land Development Code items would be reviewed by the Environmental Board first:
Date of Postponement: September 4, 2013

Record of the Vote [5-1-0-2] Board member James Schissler dissenting and Board members Robin Gary
and Jennifer Walker were absent.
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